BRONZE BUILDERS
615 ANGELA DR
LAREDO, TX 78046

January 08, 2018

WEBB COUNTY OF TEXAS

SELF-HELP CENTER PROGRAM

ATTN: ALFONSO “PONCHO” HERRERA
8116 HWY 359

LAREDO, TX 78043

Dear Mr. HERRERA,

As per your request for clarification on our proposal for bid SHC-Recon-02 / 118. E.
Mendoza St, please be advised that due to misunderstandings from our part several
miscalculations were made during the production of the itemized list of referred home
reconstruction, therefore we regret to inform you that we have decided to withdraw said
bid since we consider that reconstruction of this home would not be feasible under
present bid amount. Bronze Builders hereby apologizes for all inconvenience this action
may cause.

Qur decision is based upon our construction experience and on-site inspections.

Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

4 Crrtrm

JUAN EDGARD DRIGUEZ, MBA
GENERAL MANAGER

BRONZE BUILDERS

(956)740-8683

ce: JOSE ANGEL LOPEZ 1, CTPM
Webb County Purchasing Agent
1110 Washington St, Suite 101
Laredo, TX 78040



